
SD43 Grade 1 – 5 Registration Information 2020 – 2021 
 

 

Children in Kindergarten – Grade 4 continue to be registered at their home school.  There is no need 

to re-register at Glen each year. 

 

Parents/Guardians who wish their child to attend an out-of-catchment school (not Glen Elementary) 

next year will need to submit an online cross-catchment transfer form.  The cross-catchment 

registration request process will take place from Thursday, February 6 at 9 a.m. – 

Wednesday, February 12 at 4 p.m.  Details about the cross-catchment process are available on the 

SD43 website at SD43 Cross-Catchment Request Process Information. 

 
 

 

https://www.sd43.bc.ca/Schools/Pages/CrossCatchment.aspx#/=

